
Welcome Address from our Director

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the first edition of CB Connect, a newsletter for the parent community 
at Chaman Bhartiya School.

We, at Chaman Bhartiya, are eager to open the school, meet your children and 
start the vital learning journey they have missed for so long. As we all know, the 
COVID-19 situation in India is grave and getting worse. Right now, there is no 
clear indication from either the national and state government about, when the 
schools are allowed to open.

We have now decided that we will open Chaman Bhartiya School on August 3. If 
we are not allowed to open the school building for classes, we will start digital 
learning according to the guidelines from the government.

We have been hesitant to start online learning for small children. For our holistic 
approach, where we want to integrate academic learning with the emotional and 
social development of the learner, education needs to be a social activity, where the 
learners learn in an environment with peers and grownups. Physical proximity is 
important, and technology should blend with analogue activities.

But if the spread of the COVID-19 virus prevents schools from opening, digital 
learning (synchronous & asynchronous) is better than no education. And if/when 
we start online activities, we will do it in a way, that is aligned with our holistic 
approach and leadership vision.

Attached with this newsletter are inspirational material for activities you can do 
along with your child. We will send suggestions for activities grade-wise every week 
until we can open the school.

In July, we will organise information meetings with our parents and individual ‘get 
to know the learners’-meetings with every single child. Before that, we will send a 
survey to all our parents to get to know more about you, your expectations as well 
as your possible contribution to the school. Details about the meetings and talks 
will be sent to you as soon as possible.

Though we live in dark times, we are fully prepared to open a school, that will help 
your child to live a happy life in a world with uncertainty and rapid change.

Allan Andersen,
Director


